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Parks, Jeff@Waterboards

From: Tom Everhart <everhart@caltech.edu>
Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 5:41 PM
To: Parks, Jeff@Waterboards
Subject: Water Level of Pinecrest Lake

Dear Sir: 
 
As a taxpayer in Tuolumne County and a user of Pinecrest Lake for fishing and boating, I respectfully request 
that the water levels of the lake be maintained as close to their historic levels as possible. Given that California 
is experiencing unusual drought conditions, I understand that some adjustments may become necessary. 
Hence I support the following proposed levels for Pinecrest Lake going forward: 
 
5608 feet in wet water years; 
5606 feet in normal-wet water years; 
5605 feet in normal-dry years as the lowest minimum level; 
5604 feel allowed as an exception to 5605 feet in dry and critically dry years. 
 
I hope that the water authorities of the state can support these levels. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Tom Everhart 
 
 


